
Reception

Reception have had a lovely festive week! We have learned about the story of
Christmas and how we celebrate it. We also watch a staff nativity! Thank you to all
parents who were able to attend our Christmas show. 

JK News

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a wonderful week we have had at John Keats. Our Winter performances on Wednesday were beautifully festive,
children from Reception all the way through to Year 5 did themselves and you proud. We were then treated to some
perfectly performed poetry on Thursday morning, a huge thanks to Miss Naomi for all of her efforts and hard work with
the children getting these ready. We then had a wonderful early lunch prepared and shared with parents by our nursery
children. It was, as always, so incredible to see how many parents and carers came out to support all of the performances
this week. I’m sure you will all join me in passing on thanks to all of the staff for all of their hard work and dedication in
supporting and encouraging the children. Year 2 managed to fit in an exciting trip to the fire station that has children and
staff thinking of new career paths! They were back just in time for the Winter Fair which was INCREDIBLE! A huge
CONGRATULATIONS and THANK YOU to all of our PTA for planning, preparing and producing a truly memorable
experience for our children. They Fair raised over £3000 for the school… wow... words can’t express our gratitude. We
look forward to discussing with the PTA and school council what we should put the money to. Remember, we break up
on Wednesday 20th December at 1pm. Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Mr Matt Rose
Head Teacher

The highlight of our week was the lovely concert the children performed for their
parents/carers and the delicious lunch they cooked and shared with each other.
We've also made lots of Christmas things including Christmas cards and a decoration
for trees at home.

Friday 15th December '23

Nursery

Next week we will be making food to share with our adults
at the winter concert.

We finish on Wednesday next week at 1pm!



Year 3

This week has been jam-packed with exciting events including the winter concert,
poetry assembly, the winter fair and our trip to the fire station where we were all
given the chance to use the hose and explore the inside of a fire engine. We worked
so hard preparing for all of our performances and are so proud of what we
achieved. We edited and published our narrative Big Writes about the Great Fire of
London. We also reflected on our DT project, discussing what worked well with our
fire engines and what we could improve if we did them again. Next week's
bookswap will be on Tuesday  

Year 2

Year 3 had an absolutely fantastic week! Our trip to the British Museum was a
highlight, where we spotted many incredible things related to our Stone Age Project.
In English, we completed our amazing Stone Age Big Writes, including all the
wonderful vocabulary we've learnt throughout this project. The Poetry Assembly and
Christmas performance were also incredible moments where we showcased our
hard work. Seeing so many of you there was so great!

Year 4
Year 4 have had a fantastic week! We performed in both the Winter Concert and poetry
assembly and did exceptionally well! In DT, we followed a recipe to make our own biscuits
and even created our own blend of tea! In Computing, we finished our podcasts and we
even managed to finish our book about Walter Tull. 

Wow! What an amazing week. The children have worked super hard learning there
winter song and performing it to all their Parents and Carers. Thank you again for
showing your support. We have finally finished building our cars by attaching the
wheels and the axels. The children have also put them to the test by rolling them
around. The children really enjoyed the Winter wellbeing day and watching the
teacher nativity day was the absolute highlight! Thank you too all the parents and
carers for the amazing gifts for Miss Myers. She really appreciates it! Mrs Kershaw
will be in on Monday to welcome Blue 1 in. She is extremely excited to see you all. 

Year 1

We will be watching a special Christmas performance on Monday!

We will be finishing for our Winter Break and celebrating
collecting all 6 of our stickers!

We have our Values Reward!

Homework has been handed out for the children. This is to come back in the New Year.
Please ensure you continue to read with your child throughout the christmas break.
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Incredible
Years autism

 programme

Starting Wednesday 21st

February 2024 10am -12pm,

every Wednesday for 14

weeks

Book your place

02038485780
Childrenscentre@ivydale.

southwark.sch.uk

Rye Oak Children & Family Centre

Whorlton Road SE15 3PD

mailto:Childrenscentre@ivydale.southwark.sch.uk
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